
This bill is incredibly important to continue to give women the right to do what's best for their 
own bodies. Please don't water the bill down (no amendments). Please recognize the steps that 
have been taken to keep women safe (illegal abortions cost many women their life), and pass 
H57. 
 
Thank you, Kim Dunkley 
Johnson, VT 
 


